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Mr. Knox McKee
Hazardous Waste Section Manager 
Florida Department of Environmental 
Regulation-Southeast District 
1900 South Congress Ave., Suite A 
West Palm Beach, FI 33406

Sent Via Facsimile and 
Federal Express Mail-July 14,19S
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Subject: FDER Inspection Dated July 14, 1992

Operation Under Construction Permit HCl-3-V3lr^5*^46'0^ 
EPA ID No. FDD 984 171 694

Dear Mr. McKee:

The purpose of this letter is to document the results of a 
July 14, 1992 Inspection conducted by yourself and Mr. Tim 
Gray. Messrs. Jack Krivec, Jorge Carvajal, and myself from 
Safety-Kleen assisted during: the inspection.

As stated during the inspection, the facility meets the req­

uirements of 40 CFR 264. Pursuant to Specific Condition 8.(d) 
of permit HC13-175466 and as per Section 17-730.250(3), F.A.C., 
all the requirements of Specific Conditions 8.(a), and 8.(b), 
and 8.(c) have been satisfied and therefore, the facility may 
commence hazardous waste storage. We plan to start placing 
wastes at the facility, in the designated areas on July 16, 1992.

Our operating permit application for the Medley facility should 
be received by your office on July 17, 1992, which satisfies 
Specific Condition 9. of the construction permit.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter, 
questions, please call me at (813)682-8094

If you have any

Sincerly,

Victor L. San Agustin, P.E. 
Regional Environmental Manager 
Tampa Region

777 BIG TIMBER ROAD ELGIN, ILLINOIS 60123 PHONE 708/697-8460 FAX 708/697-4295



cc: Allan Farmer, USEPA IV
Jim Murphy, City Of Medley 
Satish Kastury, FDER-Tallahassee 
Jeff Smith, SE-FDER 
Vic Kamath, P.E., SE-FDER 
Bobby Cooley, SE-FDER ^ 
Roberto Abrahante, DERM


